
Bellingen Public School P&C Meeting 
Monday 4 February, 2019 – 6.30pm Minutes 

 
 

1. Welcome – Bekk, Michelle, Vicki, Graeme, Milo, Haylee, Kristy, Elektra, Kate  
 

2. Apologies: Katharine, Ashlie, Kristie, Sonya 
 

3. Acceptance of the minutes of the previous meeting – 4 December 2018 Vicki Michelle 
 

4. Business arising from previous minutes 
 

 Technology upgrades for 2019 – wish lists from school and staff 
 Wellbeing project for students- considering gender, culture, diversity, peer support, student, 

staff, partnership community or HS. Model positive relationships, skill development. PDH 
syllabus integration. To be further investigated. 

 Uniform news- Milo Wed/thurs/fri- managed well, stock checked and looking great.  
 Goat track- Dylan – Graeme to talk to Mick Martland and Kate pullinger. 
 PA system- letter drop to community for clear communication- Graeme to report back next 

meeting 
 Bingo night- changed to Term 1 Week 4 Friday 22nd  Feb 5:30pm BBQ & prizes- helpers 

needed. Week 3 Wednesday Meet the teachers bbq. 
 Fun Run Fundraiser 2019 – Term 3 date to be advised- check calendar 

https://schoolfundraising.com.au/ -  
 AGM- 4th March next meeting 
 Magnets- to go home to all students ASAP 

 
5.   Correspondence in: -  

Elizabeth- Games Hub in Library for K-6 during lunch. Social skills play. New bucket of Zoobs, Uno, 
group games. $300. Moved-  Kristy Seconded- Everyone Haylee 
 

6.   Correspondence out: 
 
7. Principal’s report: 

 
- Welcome, 16 classes have been formed, new teachers and classmates are settled, looking forward to 

working together this year. 

 
8. Treasurer’s report:- General- $39.52, Uniform- $6373.52, Grant account- $0, Saving- $19312,  

 



 New Business- Coffee vouchers back on- $200 moved Bekk, seconded Vicki 

 
 

- Stephen Glyde- 150th Anniversary in 2020- 1995 was last school anniversary . Mr Walker put it on 
Facebook and 150yrs that Bellingen was Proclaimed. Stephen, Kathy, Julie Daley, Jenny 
McLennan, October 2020. To be advertised in newsletter and Facebook. 125yr book has been 
reproduced on internet.  Journalists to see committee to write the book for 150yrs. 

- Elektra to study this year so stepping down as President. 
- School bags outside classrooms. Lunches/bags could go in airconditioned classrooms- staff to 

consider a solution?? 
- Award systems? What is the school policy around awards. Equity. Why have awards? Why have 

assemblies?? Graeme to speak with staff around effective and timely feedback and 
systems/structure for giving awards.  

 
   10.   Date of next meeting and close- 4th March AGM followed by general buiness 
 
 
 


